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August 22, 1990

Director - Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: 10CFR21 Reporting
Power Systems Division of Morrison Knudsen Corporation

Dear Sir:

On May 25, 1990, Morrison Knudsen Corporation sold its Power Systems
Division to Wartsila Diesel, Inc., an affiliate of a Finnish firm. Power Systems
Division manufactured and sold diesel powered electrical generating units, some of
which are used in nuclear power plants as emergency generators. Morrison
Knudsen Corporation is no longer involved in providing safety-related components
for nuclear facilities through its Power Systems Division at Rocky Mount, North
Carolina. In addition, Power Systems Division has a dedication program for safety-
related components for nuclear facilities.

This is to advise you that Morrison Knudsen Corporation will no longer be
responsible for reporting 10CFR21 activities for Power Systems Division. To the
best of our knowledge, there are no unreported or outstanding aciuz' or potentia
reportable 10CFR21 Findings associated with the safety-related components
assembled, dedicated, fabricated or manutactured by Power Systems Division for
use in nuclear facilities.

Very truly yours,
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